
Just Transition Implementation Plan – Annual update noted. 
 
5 With reference to the minutes of 27th February 2024 (Print 7, page 66) noting 
the Just Transition Working Group’s Implementation Plan and proposals for reporting 
back on progress, there was submitted a report by the Director of Regional 
Economic Growth, advising 
 
(1) of the actions which had been undertaken by the Council family services and 

partners in support of each of the 18 recommendations made by the Just 
Transition Working Group; 

 
(2) of progress towards the implementation plan which had both sought to 

influence policies as well as determine where a more applied focus needed to 
be placed and additional work undertaken; 

 
(3) that a significant priority had been on engagement with Glaswegian 

communities to gauge their own sense of what a just transition looked like and 
to support their own agency in determining how a just future would be brought 
about;  

 
(4) that the jobs and skills agenda had a clear and strong significance in ensuring 

a just transition and giving a tangible sense of the benefits of a greener 
economy and as such an update on the Just Transition Skills Action Plan be 
submitted to a future meeting; and  
 

(5) of the next steps. 
 
After consideration, the committee noted 
 
(a) the update on the implementation plan for the Just Transition Working 

Group’s recommendations; and 
 
(b) that an update report on the Just Transition Skills Action Plan would be 

submitted to a future meeting. 
 

 


